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Dear F.L. Stanton Elementary School Staff, Students, GO Team, Families, and Community,
I am honored and excited to officially begin this new journey as your principal. As we embark on this path together, I am reminded of the rich legacy of leaders who have come before me, and I am committed to honoring their work while embracing new opportunities for growth and achievement.
As an educator for over 25 years, my motto has always been to “love and serve others.” This guiding principle reflects my deep commitment to fostering an environment where every individual—whether a student, staff member, family member, or community partner—can thrive. I believe wholeheartedly that when we nurture and support each other, we create a strong foundation for success.
My goal for the 2024-2025 school year is to build a learning environment where our students are inspired to learn, where they feel empowered to achieve their highest potential, and where they can truly thrive. For our amazing staff, I want to ensure that each of you feels supported and valued, with the resources and development opportunities needed to grow in your roles. For our families and partners, I look forward to working closely with you as we strengthen our connections, building a community where everyone feels a sense of belonging and shared purpose.
As we move forward together, I have identified three driving levers that will guide our work this school year:
1. Literacy: Our goal is to ignite a love for reading and ensure that every student has the tools and skills they need to succeed in this essential area.
2. STEM: We will provide our students with innovative and engaging opportunities to explore science, technology, engineering, and mathematics, preparing them for the future.
3. Creating a Culture for Engagement and Success: Together, we will cultivate a positive and collaborative school culture where all students, staff, and families are actively engaged, and where success is celebrated.
I am truly excited about the possibilities that lie ahead, and I am eager to work alongside each of you to ensure that F.L. Stanton Elementary continues to be a place where excellence is the standard.
Thank you for your support, commitment, and partnership. I look forward to a fantastic school year filled with love, service, and success.
Warmly,
Dr. Qualyn McIntyre
Principal, F.L. Stanton Elementary School
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